
The Midwifery Group is seeking a Locum Position 

From July 2018 – December 2018 

Some flexibility to this timeframe (see below) 

  

Our Clinic: 

The Midwifery Group is a busy and supportive midwifery practice located in a beautiful store-front 
location on Main Street in Vancouver, British Columbia.  Established in 1998, we have a strong presence 
in our community and relish the diversity of our clientele.  We believe in supportive and sustainable 
models of sharing call and are keen to experiment with models of midwifery care that support our 
individual midwives to have rewarding careers, and maintain a healthy work-life balance. We enjoy our 
work and we enjoy each other’s company. 

Midwives on the team have hospital privileges at BC Women's Hospital and have about a 25% home 
birth rate. We offer full-time administrative support and use an electronic medical record (Oscar) to 
provide safe and coordinated client care in a team-based midwifery model. Our clinic currently operates 
with two teams of midwives that meet regularly for clinic meetings and support each other.  

The Position: 

We are seeking one Registered Midwife to cover a locum position for one of midwives who requires a 
medical leave. We would also consider a new graduate of an accredited midwifery program. The locum 
would be working with a team of 4 enthusiastic, hard-working and supportive (and fun!) midwives, with 
a full-time clinical practice.  As we are a larger team, we have developed a schedule that supports work-
life balance by offering 24-hour call shifts. The applicant must be eligible to apply for locum hospital 
privileges at BC Women's Hospital Department of Midwifery to be registered for the July 1st start date. 
Ideally, starting to meet clients in June 2018 and starting call shifts in July 2018. 

*There is some flexibility to this start date. If you are available for a more short-term arrangement, 
alternatively, we can consider the locum arrangement be a fulltime position for: 

1. The month of August 2018 as long as the midwife applying had the ability to meet clients in 
clinic in July 2018 to establish continuity OR 

2.  Both July and August 2018 (as long as the midwife had the ability to meet the clients in June 
2018). 

The applicant would need to be: 

• Eligible for registration with the College of Midwives of BC and the Midwives Association of BC 
by July 1, 2019 or sooner. 

• A strong communicator with experience working in a team-based environment 
• Committed to providing exemplary midwifery care 
• Experienced in providing care to diverse families 



• Highly responsible 
• Experience working with electronic medical records (such as OSCAR) is an asset but not required 

as training can be provided. 

Come work with our wonderful group of midwives at The Midwifery Group in an amazing group 
practice! 

Please submit your CV, three references, available start date and a letter of introduction as soon as 
possible.  We are seeking to interview applicants immediately.  We look forward to hearing from you! 

Attn:  Team 1 at the Midwifery Group 

(Tracy Kemp, Candace Plohman, Laurie-Ann Cheng, Caitlin Frame, Stephanie McDonnell and Andrea 
Brett) 

 

3980 Main St 
Vancouver BC V5V 3P2 
Tel: 604-877-7766 
Fax: 604-877-0248 
Email: abmidwife@gmail.com or info@midwiferygroup.ca 
Web: www.midwiferygroup.ca 
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